

UPDATE ON COUNTY NOMINATIONS - 22rd November 2023

Hertfordshire Bowls is still looking for nominations for key positions to take office from the January Annual General Meeting. 
The responsibilities are outlined below but full job descriptions are available from the County Administrator or Executive Chair.
The posts that will be vacant are: - 
Men’s Secretary – looking after the arrangements for the Men’s inter-county club competitions, the selection of county friendly matches, records of county badged players and taking minutes.
The position of Men’s North Division Secretary is also vacant so there is little representation on the Executive from the North at the present time.
The County has earlier called for interest in nomination for both Women’s and Men’s Vice-Presidents for next year but have yet to receive any applications.
Please consider taking office. It will prove rewarding and help HB to continue to support all member clubs.

CONTACTS- Marcia Dunstone hbexecsec18@gmail.com 
	       Allan Sayers sayersallan@gmail.com 
